
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION: 
 

 

 

Good morning Cudas, Today is October 30, 2024. 

 
 

Reminder: Juniors and seniors will have their class meeting today; 
3rd and 4th period. 

 
 

          
 

                             CUDA BITES 

October 30, 2024 
                             “Dream Big, AIM Higher” 

    
 
 



Students interested in taking the ASVAB test can sign up in school counseling. The 

test will be held on November 7 in the lecture hall.  

 

Attention, students! Here are some important upcoming dates and reminders for photos, yearbooks, 

and senior activities: 

• Winter Sports Media Day is on November 8th in the Lecture Hall. Check with your coaches for your scheduled 
time. 

• Underclass Retakes are also on November 8th for students who purchased photos and need retakes or for 
those who missed the original date in September. 

• On-Campus Senior Photo Day is November 13th in the Lecture Hall. Make an appointment with DSP or just 
show up—no need to bring any clothing, as DSP will provide everything. 

• The last day to have photos taken for the yearbook is November 16th. After this date, students will not be 
included in the yearbook. 

Additional reminders for seniors: 

• The link to submit your Senior Quote was sent out in August. Please complete these by December 31st. 
• Senior Panorama is scheduled for January 9th. Be sure to pay your dues to receive your class shirt before this 

date. 
Yearbooks and Senior Ads are on sale now at yearbookforever.com. Remember, yearbook prices increase on 

November 15th, so make sure to purchase yours before then! 

 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fyearbookforever.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Charobert%40volusia.k12.fl.us%7Cc70a37d5b6074f3851da08dcf827d7b9%7C93e9784b350740ffbc0159ea8a1a7b71%7C0%7C0%7C638658097209591166%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Xrdqsco1oUTHxjuXmhjvvsHtswMvoYf%2Bo42jaezDuiM%3D&reserved=0


SENIORS if you are planning to attend Daytona State College after high school, they will be on campus 

for Senior Admission Day on November 18th.  Admission Counselors will be in the Media 

Center.  Please sign up using the QR Code on the DSC Poster posted around campus. 

As always, if you have any questions, please come to the School Counseling office before school or at 

lunch 

 

Attention seniors: Check out the scholarship bulletin board in counseling for information. 

Apply NOW for the ELKS MOST VALUABLE STUDENT scholarship. This application closes 

November 12. 

 

Sports 
 

The first 50 students will get 2 complimentary slices of pizza TODAY at regional finals 

for girls’ volleyball.  Come out and support them ! 

 

Thank you and have a great day! 



 
 


